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Furman

The proposed 8metre high extension to the side of 5 Templewood will be extremely 

damaging to the setting and access to light of Number 5a Templewood, a distinguished and 

important example of fine British postwar modernism by Trevor Dannatt, which was 

designed to nestle into its site, gaining light mostly in the afternoon through a garden patio 

onto which rooms face, and a large window in the main Living-Dining Room area. Both of 

these will have their access to afternoon light massively reduced by a grossly 

overdeveloped 8metre high wall of brick and tile. This will reduce the quality of living of all 

the main communal areas of the house, as well as forever destroy the intended quality of 

setting so carefully orchestrated by the original architect, one of our greatest modernists. 

This application is clearly a greedy over development that has absolutely no regard for its 

neighbour, for its setting, and provides nothing of any benefit to the area, in fact redicing the 

real number of dwellings provided in a time when every unit is sorely needed. I strongly 

recommend this is rejected.
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